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Welcome to the Contingent Faculty Committee
Blog

Posted on August 31, 2016 by Eric Fure-Slocum

Welcome to LAWCHA’s blog on contingent faculty and contingent labor! This blog offers an
opportunity to share updates, scholarship, opinions, questions, links, and strategies. While
the concerns and challenges contingent faculty face will be a main focus of this blog, we
hope to engage questions about what the growing presence of adjuncts means for higher
education. We also expect that contributions to this blog will begin to connect the history of
contingent faculty in academia to the larger history of precarious labor.

Please send contributions for the blog to Eric Fure-Slocum (furesloc@stolaf.edu), chair of
LAWCHA’s contingent faculty committee.
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